
FACULTY OR STAFF 
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1 UPON TESTING POSITIVE FOR 
COVID-19, YOU SHOULD NOT 
RETURN TO CAMPUS  and 
should remain in isolation until 
designated as recovered by the 
Arkansas Department of Health. 
You are encouraged to follow 
the advice given by the medical 
provider who diagnosed and is 
managing your illness.

2 NOTIFY YOUR SUPERVISOR
that you have been placed in 
isolation for health reasons and 
have been instructed to remain 
at home until released.

4 YOU ARE NOT REQUIRED TO 
NOTIFY THE STUDENT HEALTH 
CENTER OF YOUR POSITIVE 
COVID-19 DIAGNOSES.
However, if the Arkansas 
Department of Health does not 
contact you within 24 hours,
you may call the Student Health 
Center at (501) 450-3136 for 
advice regarding proper 
isolation protocols and contact 
tracing if you desire.

3 YOU WILL BE CONTACTED BY 
THE ARKANSAS DEPARTMENT 
OF HEALTH and will be given 
detailed instructions regarding 
proper isolation protocols.
The Arkansas Department of 
Health will follow you until you 
are considered recovered from 
the illness. They will also 
conduct a thorough contact 
tracing interview.


